
Prayer Theme: 'Proudest Achievements' - Week 13 in Ordinary Time 

Prayer Lord Jesus, you teach us that love is what truly matters, and you call us to love you 

first. May we continue to make right choices in our thoughts, words and actions so that making our 
world a better place will be one of our proudest achievements. Amen. 

Chaplaincy  
 

Monday   St. Cyril of Alexandria 
   Practice for readers for Holy Day Mass (Chapel  
   11.10am)  
 

Tuesday   St Irenaeus 
   10 Finch - Prayers (Chapel 8.50 - 9.10am) 
   SVP to meet (Chapel 12.30 - 1.00pm) 
 

Wednesday  Feast of Saints Peter & Paul - Mass of Obligation  
   Holy Mass with Fr David (Chapel 12.30 - 1.00pm) 
 

Thursday  First Martyrs of the See of Rome 
   7 Harcourt - Prayers (Chapel 8.50 - 9.10am) 
   Green Team to meet and work in the gardens 
   (BEC 12.30pm)  
 

Friday   St Oliver Plunkett 
   SVP Fundraising meeting (SLC 12.30 - 1.00pm)       
                                            

Chaplaincy Notices 
 

Morning Prayers 
10 Finch - Tuesday, 7 Harcourt - Thursday 
 

Mass for the Feast of Saints Peter and Paul  - Holy Day of 
Obligation 
The Feast of Sts. Peter & Paul is a Holyday of Obligation which means 
that all Catholics must attend Mass on this day.  Mass will be celebrated 
in the Chapel from 12.30pm - 1.00pm. Queue jump passes for the Qube 
and dining room will be left with Form Tutors for representatives from 
each form. 
 

SVP Fun Raiser Event - 15th July 2022 
Letters have been sent home via 'School Post' explaining the SVP Fun 
Raiser and how to get your tickets. There will be all sorts of activities you 
can take part in in school before the event, but we would love it if 
everyone could take part in some way, so buy as many tickets as you 
can and the profits from the event will support the SVP chosen charities. 
It would be wonderful if everyone could take 
part in some way. Members of the SVP will be collecting donations 
during form time and breaks. 
 

Pupil Bulletin  27th June - 1st July                              



 

Numeracy Challenge 36 
 
There are 100 sheep in a field. It takes them 28 days to 
eat all of the grass. How long would it take 35 sheep to eat 
the same amount of grass? 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To enter the Weekly Numeracy Challenge complete the weekly test that is 

set on FireFly. 

Year Notices  
 

Year 7  
Monday   Achievement Assembly /Sports Awards  
 
Year 8 
Tuesday   Achievement Assembly /Sports Awards  
 
Year 9    
Wednesday  Achievement Assembly /Sports Awards  
   
Year 10  
Thursday   Achievement Assembly /Sports Awards  
 
Year 11 
Wednesday  Vcert Business & Enterprise resit (2 pupils)  



Clubs and Activities 
 

Monday  Table tennis (Hall 8.00 - 8.30am) 
   Choir (lunchtime)  
   Latin masterclass (Room 18 lunchtime)   
   The CC Club (Colour, Chat and Catechesis) with Mrs 
   Lowe Yr 7 Only passes available to bring lunch (Room 
   25) 
   Liturgical Drama and Readings (lunchtime)  
   Music GCSE Composition (after school) 

Tuesday  Table tennis (Hall 8.00 - 8.45am) 
   Drama Club - all  year groups are welcome (Hall  
   lunchtime)  
   Ukulele (Band & Music Centre after school) 
   Chloe McGregor from LoveLAMDA is in school every 
   Tuesday for students who are interested in acting, 
   Musical Theatre or public speaking lessons  
   (For information see Mrs King)  
    

Wednesday  Table tennis (Hall 8.00 - 8.45am) 
   Creative Writing Club (Room 3 lunchtime)  
   KS3 Book Club (lunchtime Room 1 last Wednesday of 
   each month)                                                                                         
   KS4 Book Club (Room 1lunchtime first Wednesday of 
   each month)                                                                                           
   Choir (lunchtime)                                                                 
   History Newsletter (Room 13 lunchtime)  
   Chess Club (Room 2 lunchtime) 
   Yr7 Science Club (Lab 2 12.30pm) All welcome.  
   CREST Award challenges will be completed each week 
   and a certificate awarded at the end of term. 
   Cafod Youth Leadership Group with Mrs Lowe All 
   Years welcome passes available to bring lunch (Room 
   25) 
    

Thursday  Table tennis (Hall 8.00 - 8.45am) 
   Music Grade 5 Theory (lunchtime)  
   Warhammer Club (Room 18 lunchtime & after school) 
   Lytham Youth Choir (after school) 
    

Friday  Table tennis (Hall 8.00 - 8.30am) 
   All years - Dance Club (Hall lunchtime)  
     Choir (lunchtime)  
   Musical Theatre Film Club (lunchtime)  
    
Mon - Fri   Year 10 REcap group. Limited numbers passes available 
   on request (Room 25 lunchtime)   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sport – Fixtures & Practices 
 
 

Monday:           Athletics, cricket, rounders (after school)   

Tuesday:          Year 8 rounders tournament (afternoon)    
    Rounders Club (after school) 

Thursday:       Boys Athletics Competition @ Stanley Park (all day)    
    Year 8 and 9 cricket practice (after school)          

 

Clubs and practices finish between 4.15 and 4.30pm.   

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



General Notices 
 
Exams: Thank you for showing consideration to Year 11 pupils during their GCSE exams. 
 
Water:  You are reminded that your water bottles should only be replenished during break and 
lunchtime.  Please do not ask staff for permission to leave lessons for this purpose. 

 
E-safety on bus services:  Just a reminder that our school rules regarding taking unauthorised 
photographs or videos of other pupils apply on school and local public buses. Sanctions may be applied 
when these rules are broken. 

 
 
 
 

Careers: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Marsden  
 
This week, I have to start by saying thank you and well done to all of you for adjusting so well to the 
routines we have put in place while the toilet refurbishment is underway. You’ve coped admirably not 
just with the disruption but also the noise – at the same time as having to put up with very warm tem-
peratures. Anybody who has had Maths upstairs this week will know exactly what I am talking about! 
Last night we said congratulations and farewell to our Year 11 pupils at the ‘Prom’, which was a  
fantastic event and a fitting climax to the school experience of the ‘Class of 2022’. Thank you to all the 
staff who supported the event, especially Miss Rodgers and Mr Langley for their organisation. As Year 
11 move on, I’ve had the great privilege this afternoon of appointing our new team of Senior Prefects 
for the 2022/23 academic year from Year 10, as well as announcing which of those pupils is being  
interviewed for the positions of Head/Deputy Head Boy/Girl next week. We have a really strong team 
who I know are going to be role models and ambassadors to all of you. For those Year 10 pupils who 
were unsuccessful in their applications, you will still have an important role to play as Prefects and we 
will also be appointing more Prefects before the end of term. Finally, during morning registration next 
week your form tutors will be checking to ensure you have the correct basic equipment every day. 
Please take responsibility for organising yourselves so you are ‘ready to learn’, and give yourselves a 
chance of winning the McDonald’s lunches that are on offer as a rewards! 
  
Have a great weekend. 
 
Mr Marsden 


